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  Our Ref: PMcC/SMcG/1309 

Dear Veronica 

 

ETI & School Improvement Inquiry: Sharing of Draft Reports  

At its meeting of 26 March 2014 the Committee noted your response, dated 

21 March 2014, which clarified that ETI does not share draft school inspection 

reports with colleagues in the Department (except in the case of schools 

which are to enter Formal Intervention).  

The Committee also noted that your response appears to contradict an 

answer given by the Department to AQW 26136/11-15.   

The Committee agreed to write to the Department to request an explanation 

as to how the response of 21 March 2014 can be reconciled with the answer 

given to AQW 26136/11-15. 

A response at your earliest convenience would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Signed Peter McCallion  
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